

www.fra.org



125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314

1-800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400 703-549-6610 (fax)

July 14, 2014

The Honorable Brad Schneider U.S. House of Representatives 317 Cannon House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-0837

Dear Representative Schneider,

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "GI Internship Program Act," (H.R. 4922).

This bill will allow veterans who are entitled to educational assistance under the Post-9/11 Educational Assistance Program to use such entitlement to participate in a career transition internship program for veterans.

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation.

The FRA point of contact is Stephen Tassin, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (stephent@fra.org).

Sincerely,

THOMAS J. SNEE National Executive Director

TJS:jd:st:tw

